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Event Overview 

The public information outreach event was held on May 27, 2024, at 5917 

Knudsen Dr., Bakersfield, CA. The event was organized by Pastor David 

Holt of Church Without Walls, with significant contributions from various 

notable agencies, including the California Commission on Sexual 

Exploitation, City Serve, Unity K-9 Express, and local community members 

Armando and Bob Hodell. The event successfully gathered approximately 

100 attendees from the local community. 

KCNA Booth Activity 

Our Narcotics Anonymous booth saw a steady stream of engagement 

throughout the event. Around 20 individuals approached the booth to 

inquire about our services and resources. These interactions provided an 

excellent opportunity to spread awareness about Narcotics Anonymous and 

its mission to support individuals struggling with addiction. 

Materials Distributed 

During the event, I personally distributed 15 Narcotics Anonymous 

pamphlets. Each pamphlet was customized with the NA helpline number 

and the website address for the Kern County Narcotics Anonymous 

(KCNA.org) to facilitate further assistance and information for those 

interested. 

Outreach Impact 

The presence of KCNA at the event ensured that attendees were well-

informed about the support systems available for addiction recovery within 

the community. By providing essential information and personal 

engagement, we helped increase awareness and access to NA resources. 



Additionally, the event ensured that all attendees were fed and clothed, 

demonstrating a holistic approach to community support and care. 

Collaborations and Acknowledgements 

We extend our gratitude to Pastor David Holt for organizing this impactful 

outreach event. We also appreciate the collaborative efforts of the 

California Commission on Sexual Exploitation, City Serve, Unity K-9 

Express, and the support from Armando and Bob Hodell. Their involvement 

significantly enhanced the reach and effectiveness of the event. 

 

This outreach event exemplifies our ongoing commitment to providing 

essential information and support to individuals affected by addiction in 

Kern County. We look forward to participating in future community events 

and continuing to expand our outreach efforts. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lonnie H.  

Kern County Narcotics Anonymous 

Public Information Coordinator 

 


